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Friday 12th January 2024 

Dear parents and carers, 
  
It has been great to welcome you all back this week and as always, children have settled back in brilliantly. Our breakfast and after-school 
clubs have resumed, with our lunchtime clubs following next week. We will also be resuming our range of educational visits from Monday, 
so it is full steam ahead for the next 4 weeks of this short half-term. 
 
Today, your child’s class teacher will provide you with this term’s curriculum map, which will allow you to support with your child’s learning 
at home. We will be following this up with a series of curriculum workshops, led by our subject leaders, which will give you some guidance 
on how each subject is taught at the school and what you can do specifically at home to help.   
  
Thank you for arriving on time each morning. A reminder that we open at 8:45am, so please do join us nice and early so that your child has 
the best possible start to the day. 
  
Have a great weekend. 

Mr Reynolds—Headteacher  

A Message from the Headteacher 

Secret Agent Awards 
We use the ‘Agents’ to reflect on our learning behaviours and develop a Growth Mind-

set. 
 Well done to this week’s award winners. Please congratulate them on their excep-

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Recep-

tion 
Leena Juan Carlos Jose Andreas Halima T’Khi 

Rayan 
Ursula 

Zahyan 

Star Writer 

Congratulations to Julie (Year 1) who is this week’s star 
writer!  Well done and keep up the good work! 

 

Early Years Playground Construction 

 Work has started on our new Early Years Playground.  We 

are very excited and look forward to seeing the finished 

playground in a few weeks! 

World of Work Week—29/01/2024 
  

We will be running our World of Work week from  Monday 29/01/24.  As well 
as careers-focused learning and activities, we would welcome some parent 
volunteers who would be willing to come in to school to 
speak to the pupils about their jobs/career.  

Please speak to your classroom teacher for more infor-
mation. 

Gold Certificates 
 Well done to our children who achieved Gold Certificates this week.  Please congratu-

late them on their exceptional achievement!!  

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Reception 

Amin 

Jahkim 

Raina 

Ayaz 

Sezgin 

Jahsharie 

Akkshith 

Precious 

Yasu 

Waseem 

Manuela 

Leon 

Jamal 

Alivia 

Dhaya 

Gamze 

Adam 

Times Tables Rock Stars 

Congratulations to Waseem (Year 
4) and Emmanuel (Year 6) who are 
this week’s Times Tables Rock 
Stars! 

 

Class Dojo Winners  

 This week’s Dojo  Winner is  Dina (Y4) with 86 points! The 
class winners are:  

1st  Y6 — 1561 points 

2nd  Y5— 1511 points 

3rd  Y4— 1448 points 

4th Y1—1335 points 

PTFA (Parent Teacher and Friends Association 

Our wonderful PTFA will be planning more fundraising events for 
the rest of the academic year! If you would like to get involved, we 
are always looking for more parent volunteers!  


